
 

2.4.24 

Netball Competitions 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have two upcoming HX7 High-Five Netball Competitions that we are hosting on our 

MUGA.  

Wednesday 10th April, 4-5.30pm: Team 1- Edie, Renée, Florence G, Maggie, Willow, Alex 

and Charlie  

Wednesday 17th April 4-5.30pm: Team 2- Angelina, Poppy, Elliot, Renée, Eliana, Thomas, 

and Edie 

Pupils will need to wear their full PE kit and trainers and bring with them a water bottle,  

small snack and coat.  

Parents are able to stay and watch or collect them from the MUGA at the end.  

Please complete this online form if your child is able to take part. Due to there being 2 team 

competitions and the High-Five rules and restrictions, we really hope all the pupils who have 

been invited can take part!  

            

Yours Sincerely,  

K.Lambert 

Mrs K.Lambert  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=eUE076E3akmL5iBsIWScwvTSHfrS7dNMqIh-WyK9RgtUQ1pXRFVTMlVPMloxNVI3RkJQUUQ5SUU0SC4u

